
Week 6

13/11/2023 by Karen Poole

Kia ora e te whānau

 
Thank you for your support and patience with the reunification drill on Friday. We had a few

hiccups with 4 emergency contacts not appearing on lists, but overall it was a very successful

drill.

 
If you have any feedback please email me principal@tawhai.school.nz

 
Last term we invited parents to complete a survey to help shape our strategic goals for 2024 and

2025. A huge thank you to everyone who took part in the survey. All responses were collated and

shared with the school board, along with student voice and teacher voice. 

 
We are pleased to now share our 3 Strategic Goals - more details on the initiatives and  outcomes

to come.

1. Our Teaching and Learning

        Delivery of quality, consistent teaching practices 

2. Our Safe Place

        Enhance our safe, nurturing, inclusive learning space for all

3. Our Connections

Strengthen deeper connections with our whānau

 

Health Consultation

 
Every two years NZ schools are required to consult with their communities

and review their coverage of the Health Curriculum (Section 60B of the

Education Act 2020).

Please click on the link to this very quick survey and tell us what areas in

Health and Physical Education you think

mailto:principal@tawhai.school.nz


 
 

Tawhai School should be focussing on?

 
Health Consultation 2023

 

 

Reminder

Teacher Only Day this Friday!!!!

 
Please ensure you have made arrangements for your child this Friday

(November 17).

 

https://forms.gle/XNk2nYESV7rcfatj9


 

 
 

Teacher Only Day -  Friday 17 November

Leavers' Dinner - Tuesday 12 December

Library books due back - by 30 November

Stokes Valley Christmas Parade - Saturday 2 December

Board hui - Tuesday 5 December

End of Year Assembly - Thursday 14 December

Last Day of the School Year - Friday 15 December 1pm

 


